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support the making of a new jurisdiction specifically for the making of orders to protect the rights of
employee like workers in the 'gig economy' who perform work for 'digital platforms'.

If the inquiry were to adopt the recommendation that 'employee-like' workers be the subject of
inclusion in provision of support to workers generally, it would be neither necessary nor appropriate
that that recommendation be restricted to employee workers who perform digital platform work.
The usefulness otherwise of the s 15P definition is that it captures a reasoned and principled set of
criteria for identifying vulnerable workers.

Last, the pandemic revealed many of the existing problems with the sector and serves to reiterate
why sufficient and continued funding is needed to support good, secure, robust jobs. While MEAA
welcomes the Albanese Government’s and Arts Minister Tony Burke’s renewed commitment to a
national cultural policy, history shows that such efforts can only be productive if sustained across
multiple electoral cycles. To this end, MEAA recommends that current support for the arts and
entertainment industries be sustained and broadened, including measures to legislate local content
quotas to support the Australian screen industry, and by instituting minimum fees for freelance
musicians. This will in turn help to build a robust entertainment and arts sector that can better
navigate future challenges, including potential future pandemics.
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